
 

Special Meeting of Members 

Notice of Vote on New Nepean Community College Constitution 

We are giving notice of a Special Meeting of Members for our not-for-profit Nepean 

Community College to vote on the adoption of a new constitution. 

Date of Meeting: 11th September 2025 

Location: Nepean Community College Westfield Penrith Campus 

Time: 6:00PM 

This meeting is a vital step in strengthening our governance and ensuring our 

constitution reflects our values and future direction. 

Want to review the draft constitution? 

Please contact us at reception@ncc.nsw.edu.au or (02) 4724 9000 to request a copy. 

We encourage all members to attend and have their say. Your voice matters. 
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